
NOTICE OF LANE COUNTY BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of Lane County, Oregon to discuss the budget 
for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021, will be held remotely due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. The meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 5, 2020, at 5:30 pm. 
The Public Hearing portion of the meeting is scheduled to begin at approximately 7 pm. 
To sign up to speak at the public hearing during the May 5, 2020 meeting, please click here 
to register. Written public comment may also be sent to the committee at: 
LCGABUPL@lanecountyor.gov  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment 
from the public on the budget. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or 
obtained on or after April 28, 2020, at the Office of County Administration, 125 E. 8th 
Avenue, Eugene, Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 am-5:00 pm Monday-Friday. It will 
also be available on-line at www.lanecounty.org/budget on the date above. 
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  
Any person may appear at the meeting remotely by signing up through the link above and 
discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee.   
 
In addition to this first meeting, the Budget Committee is also scheduled to meet on the 
following dates at the indicated times, with all meetings scheduled to be held remotely.   
 
Thursday, May 7 (worksession) – 1:30-4:50 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, May 12 (worksession) – 2:30-5:00 p.m.   
 
Wednesday, May 13 (worksession) - 1:30-5:00 pm 
 
Thursday, May 14 (worksession) – 2:00-5:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday, May 21 (public comment, deliberation/approval) –5:30 pm To sign up to speak 
at the public comment portion of the May 21, 2020 meeting, please click here to register. 
Written public comment may also be sent to the committee at: 
LCGABUPL@lanecountyor.gov  
 
All meetings are telecast on Metro TV, Comcast Cable channel 21. Meetings can also be 
viewed via webcast over the Internet at www.lanecounty.org/webcasts. Call County 
Administration at 682-4203 with questions.   
 
This notice was first published on the County’s website at: www.lanecounty.org/budget 
on April 24, 2020. 
  

https://lanecounty.wufoo.com/forms/q1txyuav1c7cbkj/
https://lanecounty.wufoo.com/forms/qd5zxmr0qhjf0m/

